RECYCLING,WATERWAY MANAGEMENT,COMMUNITY CONSULTATION and PUBLIC TRANSPORT are all items being raised in questions to the LAUNCESTON CITY COUNCIL'S ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING ON MONDAY,NOVEMBER 27 at 7-30 pm, by me. 

Supplementary Questions or Motions Not on Notice can be put at the end of the meeting on any topic.,by any Launceston citizen.

I urge all elaunceston members to attend this meeting   , this is an excellent opportunity to let your elected representatives have some feedback on how they are managing your city.

I have asked Council if they will set up consultative committees on waste management and recycling, to improve the level of community consultation that it engages in.

Council has also been asked to investigate the plan for enhancing

the Kings Meadows Rivulet as submitted by myself in 1994 to Council's Clean Up Australia 2001 Committee.

Another matter that I am calling for is the declaration of METRO CENTRAL in St John Street as an exclusive bus and taxi zone.

It is not sufficient to build a transit centre as part of the Cornwall square Harvey Norman complex and leave it at that ,we must provide greater policing of illegal parking on bus stops.

There should also be a reintroduction of night buses and the introduction of dial up buses on more lightly patronised routes.

All of these items if not resolved by 2002 will remain key features of my election platform for the Launceston City Council in 2002.

People wishing to discuss privately any issue may phone 0409 414 562

Or email me at cleanup2000@elaunceston.com

Authorised by Terence Seymour,43 Innocent Street,Kingsmeadows,7249

